MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Town Council


FROM:
Ordinance Committee


DATE:
March 3, 2009


SUBJECT:
BA Overhaul Zoning Amendments

At the February 24, 2009 meeting, the Ordinance Committee voted 3-0 to send the attached Zoning Amendments and Zoning Map amendments to the Town Council for consideration.

Attached are text amendments to the Business A District of the Zoning Ordinance, a wetland amendment that applies to the BA District, and map amendments to the BA District on Shore Rd and on Route 77. Also included as background information is an article titled “Third Places.
